
2024Alley and Sidewalk Improvements
July 8, 2024

Project Description

The 2024 Alley and Sidewalk Improvements project will be taking place over the next fivemonths. A

summary of the project locations and scope of work is provided below:

Project Scope

Alley North of Leonard Place, East of Green Bay
Road

Alley Improvements, including storm sewer
installation, concrete pavement, and restoration

Alley North of Colfax Street, East of Bryant
Avenue

Alley North of Simpson Street, East of Ashland
Avenue

Alley North of Lake Street, East of Darrow
Avenue

Grant Street and Grey Avenue
Pedestrian Crossing Improvements, including
sidewalk removal and replacement, ADA ramps,
and striping

Oakton Street and Callan Avenue Pedestrian Crossing Improvements, including
sidewalk removal and replacement, sidewalk
bump-outs, ADA ramps, LED pedestrian
crossing signs, and striping

Thayer Street and Crawford Avenue

Washington Street and Asbury Avenue

Centennial Park Picnic Pad Installation of ADA compliant sidewalk, concrete
picnic pad, and picnic accessories

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)
Sidewalk Improvements

Removal and replacement of deteriorated
sidewalk adjacent to St. Francis Hospital

City of Evanston, PublicWorks Agency
Questions? 847-448-4311
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Sidewalk Improvement Program

Removal and replacement of deteriorated
sidewalk in Phase 1 locations (school walk
routes and senior living facilities) throughout
the City

Traffic Calming Humps and Bumps Installation of speed humps and alley bumps at
various locations throughout the City

Transit Stops Installation of ADA compliant concrete sidewalk
at various transit stops throughout the City

Project Schedule

The project is anticipated to begin within the next two weeks and be completed by the end of

November. The exact dates of construction activities scheduled to begin will be noted on the

temporary construction zone “No Parking” signs posted a minimum of 48 hours in advance of the

work. Parking will be prohibited during daytime work hours (7:00 AM to 5:00 PM) while construction

takes place. Street sweeping parking restrictions will be waived for a one block radius around the

construction zone when temporary daytime no parking is in effect. Every effort will be made to

complete the work in a timely manner to minimize any inconveniences caused by the construction.

Contractor

The contractor for this project is Capitol Cement Co., Inc. (6231 N. Pulaski Road, Chicago, IL 60646).

City Contact

This project will be monitored by the City’s Capital Planning & Engineering Bureau. If you have any

questions or concerns during construction, please do not hesitate to contact the Resident Engineer

Rich Munizzo at (312) 533-0148. Questions about the project in general should be directed to Bridget

Nash, Senior Project Manager at (847) 448-8102 or bnash@cityofevanston.org.
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